SED to visit Zhuhai and Zhongshan

The Secretary for Education, Mr Kevin Yeung, will leave Hong Kong in the
morning of August 29 (Wednesday) for an official visit to Zhuhai and
Zhongshan in Guangdong Province.

Mr Yeung will meet with officials of the Zhuhai Education Bureau and
the Zhongshan Education and Sports Bureau on co-operation opportunities in
education along with the development of the Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Greater
Bay Area. He will also visit a school in Zhuhai.

Mr Yeung will return to Hong Kong in the evening on the same day.
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